
On-Line Book Study Assignment 
  
Our on-line book study begins Sunday, February 21st.  I want to thank those who have requested "The 
Me I Want to Be" book.  They have arrived, and I will get them to you as quickly as possible.  The book is 
divided into seven parts.  Our first assignment is Part 1 for this first week.  By Wednesday of each 
week, I will e-mail everyone several questions that will hopefully ignite e-mail responses from everyone.  If 
you feel led to respond or share insight as to how a certain section of the assignment spoke to you, 
please use your e-mail's "Reply All" so that all participants can read your comments and be able to share 
thoughts as well.  This will allow the group to participate as a class without being in the same room at the 
same time. 
  
At this moment, our class consists of the Carrs, the Newbroughs, the Frys, the Mortons, the Penningtons, 
the Ekstroms, and the Kerseys.  However, it's not too late for others to sign on and get started.  If you 
have any questions about the book study or would like to order a book, contact Wayne Kersey. 
  
The weekly assignments will be posted every Sunday on the church's website.  Remember to check it 
each week. 

 


